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Bank of Israel Governor Prof. Amir Yaron returned from a trip to the United States

[bookmark: _GoBack]Bank of Israel Governor Prof. Amir Yaron returned to Israel from a trip to the United States.  During the trip, he delivered a lecture at the Hoover Monetary Policy Conference on the topic of “Returning Global Monetary Policy to its Path”.  The conference was held at Stanford University in California, and was attended by academics and senior central bank officials from other countries, as well as the presidents of the Federal Reserve Banks of New York and Chicago.

During the conference, Governor Yaron participated in a policy panel, where he delivered remarks alongside Austan Goolsbee, President of the Federal Reserve Bank of Chicago, John Williams, President of the Federal Reserve Bank of New York, and the panel’s chair, John Taylor of Stanford University, who developed the Taylor Rule that is commonly applied in monetary policy.  Governor Yaron’s presentation, in which he discussed selected developments in the Israeli economy and discussed the development of the Taylor Rule and its impact on the exchange rate and small open economies, is attached.  The conference’s website, containing additional material, can be accessed here.

Prior to the Hoover Conference, Prof. Yaron delivered remarks at the “Restart IL Economy Conference” held in New York.  The conference’s objective is to help Israeli entrepreneurs meet international investors and institutional investors.  At the conference, the Governor presented a macroeconomic review of the Israeli economy at the current time.
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